
                                       Spring Valley WSC  
 

Stage 1 Water Restrictions  
 

 

Dear Spring Valley customers, 

 

A water shortage exists as pumps can’t keep up with demand. Starting Monday August 14, 

2023, SVWSC will implement Stage 1 water rationing.  

 

Your Watering schedule is shown below. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  No watering allowed between the hours of 10 a.m. & 6 p.m. 
 

Voluntary Practices to Reduce Water Consumption 
 

• Draw less water for bath or reduce shower time. 
• Do not let water run while shaving, dish washing, brushing teeth, etc. 
• Keep pools covered if not used on a daily basis. 
• Use water displacement device in toilet tank. 
• Install aerators on faucets. 
• Utilize water reuse where possible. 
• Replacement or retrofits with low flow or ultra-low flow fixtures. 
• Visit the Water Sense web site at http://www.epa.gov/WaterSense. 
 

1st Violation – Warning 
2nd warning- Flow restrictor installed for 3 days 
3rd warning – Flow restrictor installed for duration of rationing  
 
Customers will be notified when the rationing of water will be no longer be 
needed  

 
If you should have any questions Call 254-776-1999. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SVWSC Board of Directors 

Houses ending in an Even  
Number  

  Houses ending in an Odd 
                  Number  

Monday, Wednesday & 
Friday  

Tuesday, Thursday & Saturday 

http://www.epa.gov/WaterSense/

